
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our ref: PET 15670 
 
Your ref: 10.4 Petitions 

 
 
16 November 2015 
 
Mr Neil Laurie   
The Clerk of the Parliament 
Parliament House 
George Street 
BRISBANE  QLD  4000 
 
 
Dear Mr Laurie  
 
I refer to a petition numbers 2408-15 lodged with the Legislative Assembly by 
Ms Leanne Donaldson MP, Member for Bundaberg on 15 October 2015 about the Bundaberg 
Regional Airport. 
 
I can confirm the Bundaberg Regional Airport is owned and operated by Bundaberg Regional 
Council. I can also confirm that shuttle services operating from this airport are delivered under 
commercial arrangements and are not contracted by the State.  
 
In relation to the availability of booking and information counters at the airport, I can advise that 
as these matters do not fall within the jurisdiction of the Department of Transport and Main 
Roads, any further questions about the Bundaberg Regional Airport should be directed to 
Council on 1300 883 699 or by email at airport@bundaberg.qld.gov.au. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
JACKIE TRAD MP 
DEPUTY PREMIER  
Minister for Transport, Minister for Infrastructure,  
Local Government and Planning and Minister for Trade 
 

 


